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Year 3,4,5 and 6 end of day release 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

From Wednesday 5th September children in year 3,4,5 and 6 will be dismissed from their playground 

at 3.15pm (children in the resource base will continue to be collected earlier from the main entrance 

as already in place). This is to support a safe dismissal away from the road. Year 3/4 will come out of 

the first set of blue doors and year 5/6 the second set of blue doors. The double gate onto the 

playground will be open.  

Initially there will be a barrier marked with cones for parents to indicate where we would like you to 

wait, this will be located by the sports court ground markings. The children will be released from the 

other side of the court. Please do not cross the court to collect your child, the reason for this is that 

we need to ensure children are correctly dismissed to their adult and with too many parents around 

it would be hard to manage.  

If you wish to speak to your child’s teacher please wait until they have safely dismissed all children.  

You can enter and exit by both pedestrian gates off the car park, the double car park gates will be 

locked between 3.00pm to 3.30pm (except for school transport services) so there should be very 

little movement on the car park during this time.  

It may take a little getting used to for the first few days so please bear with us.  

Yours sincerely 

Z.lowe 

Mrs Lowe  

Headteacher 


